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Thursday 5th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In Reception this term, we have read and have been learning about the stories: 
‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ and ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’.  
 
To celebrate the end of their first term at school, the children would like to invite you 
all to attend a ‘Teddy Bear’s Picnic’ on Thursday 12th October 2023 at 1.40pm – 
3.00pm. 
 
We are hoping for the picnic to be held outside in our Outdoor area, and therefore, 
we ask that both yourselves, and the children, bring weather-appropriate clothing.  
We regret that younger siblings cannot be brought along to this event.  
 
The event will go ahead regardless of the weather, and will be moved into the school 
hall if necessary. 
 
We also ask that on this day, each child brings along one teddy bear from home. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

R Kerry    A Hassan 

 
Miss Kerry    Miss Hassan 
Squirrels Class Teacher  Hedgehogs Class Teacher 
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